
NOTICE TO RESEARCH WORKERS IN PHARMACY. 

The 1932 Annual Census of Research Work in Pharmacy of the 
National Conference on Pharmaceutical Research is now under way. 
Blanks have been sent to all research workers who have previously 
registered. 

Please Note.-It is requested that those who have not received 
such a blank, and are doing research work in pharmacy, or in subjects 
pertaining to pharmacy-write to Dr. James C. Munch, 19 South 
Rigby Ave., Lansdowne, Penna., a t  once reporting your name, ad- 
dress, position or title in laboratory and the names of the specific 
researches which you have under way. 

The purpose is to incorporate the foregoing information in a series 
of tables, listing the specific products upon which investigations are 
now under way. Therefore, particular or specific information is de- 
sired, rather than a general statement “U. S. P. research.” 

I t  is desired that this information be received at the earliest possible 
moment and not later than May  1st. 




